Seven Hills Farms

HOA Annual Meeting

The Annual SevenHills Farms Neighborhood
meeting will be held on Monday March 2,
2020 at 6:30 pm in the school cafeteria at
Trailridge Middle School. Agenda will include

a review of 2019, plans for 2020 and a finicial
reporting. Come and let your voice be heard.
Wellness Retreat and Fair

It's a deep dive into various health & wellness
topics from wellness experts. Saturday January
25th from 9am to 1:30pm. Cost is $30. For more
information and registration visit:
www.cityofshawnee.org/reachintowellt:ess.
Pickleball Tournament

Shawnee Parks & Recreation is hosting a
Pickleball Tournament on Saturday
February 8 at 9am at a cost of $22 per
individual which includes your play and a
lunch. This is for both Men & Women and

will have two different divisions. For more
information and to  register call
913-631-5200.

Princess Tea Party

Saturday February 2 from 1030am to
1200pm or 2:00pm to 3:30pm at the
Shawnee Civic Center. Cost is $15/child and

$10 for each additional child. This event is
geared towards children ages 2 to 5. For
children over the age of 5 they can do the
Aladdin's Castle. For more information

contact the Shawnee Civic Center.

Facebook Page: facebook.com/sevenhillsfarms99
Web Page: sevenhillsfarms.weebly.com
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Self Defense Training

These classes are designed for girls and women of all
ages to provide hands on self defense training. Also
covered will be interent, community, home and
travel safety as well. To register for these FREE
classes contact the Shawnee Parks and Recreation
Department at 913-631-5200. Class is set for
March 28 at 10am and is 2 hours long.

Seasonal Summer Employment

Shawnee Parks and Recreation is looking for
individuals for their seasonal summer employment.
Positions range from Lifeguards to Swin Instructors
to Cashiers to Concessions to Coaching to
Management and more. Individuals must be 15/16
depending on the position. For more detailed

information contact Sean Keenan at
913-742-6404
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City Ride is a transportation program that provides
individuals 65 or older with a doctor's note affordable
transportation. Riders go anywhere in city limits and
can have up to three additional riders for no added
cost. Call 10/10 taxi at 913-742-6014 for more
detailed information.
Yard Waste Reminder
The last day in which yard waste will be picked
up is Tuesday December 31. It will resume again
on Tuesday March 3rd. Any yard waste created
past December 31st will be the responsibility of

the home owner to properly dispose of it.



